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UPDATE: Police still searching for two suspects in recent homicides 
 

 
                   

Lee Buckneer                             Michael Rachal 

 
On September 7th, 2022, at 1030 pm Shreveport Police officers were called to the 800 block of Wyngate Circle on 

reports of a shooting.  Responding officers located a female suffering from multiple gunshot wounds. The 

Shreveport Fire Department arrived on scene and the victim was pronounced deceased. 

 

Detectives with the Shreveport Police Violent Crimes Unit were able obtain a warrant for a suspect in this 

homicide.  Investigators advised that a warrant has been issued for the arrest of Michael Rachal (5/27/02) for one 

count of Second Degree Murder.  

 

ALSO 

 

Detectives with the Shreveport Police department have obtained a warrant for the arrest of Lee “Leroy” Buckner 

(11/30/79).  Lee Buckner is wanted for one count of second-degree murder for the September 5th homicide in the 

4500 Block of North Market. Two photos of Lee Buckner have been attached as he may have changed his 

appearance.  If you know the whereabouts of this violent offender, please contact the Shreveport Police Department 

at 318-673-7300. 

 

Shreveport Caddo Crime Stoppers is offering a minimum reward of $2,000.00 for any information leading to the 

identification and arrest of the individual(s) responsible for this crime. Crime Stoppers is an anonymous tip service 

that pays cash rewards to those willing to help police solve crimes. Tips can be submitted through their app, P3Tips, 

or by calling 318-673-7373. Remember Crime Stoppers only wants your information, not your name. 
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